

School District

P.O. BOX 519

MISSION, SOUTH DAKOTA 57555
(605) 856-3513
(605) 856-4223 (Fax Number)

March 24, 2020

Dear Families,

I hope you are able to stay safe and be together as families during this strange time. The people at TCSD Exceptional Education Department/Resource Center want to encourage you to spend time with your students- visit, read, play! In order to support you and yours, you will be receiving, either with this letter or in a later package or some other form (online), resources and activities for student learning. As of this date, here is how we hope to best support you by location:

Preschool: Activities are being delivered this week and on Facebook. Search "Todd County Area Preschool".

Outlying schools: Packets from your exceptional education teacher.

TCAS: A schedule of your teacher's availability to support Edgenuity work will be forthcoming.

TCHS: This will be organized in conjunction with the high school's programming.

TCMS: Online and a schedule of teacher's availability to support your online work, excepting Mrs. Engel's classroom (she will be contacting you).

TCES: Work will be delivered based on the teacher's work with the student and the general education classroom.

Sapa Un & White Eagle: Work will be provided on individual basis. You will receive information from your teacher.

Sites that have been using speech therapy through teletherapy will be contacted regarding continuing services in that way. Occupational and physical therapies are meeting this week to determine how services can be provided safely.

If you have any questions, please refer to our website to find the appropriate staff member's email. See https://www.tcsdk12.org/o/rc. Feel free to call the resource center at 605-856-3513; however most educators will able to respond to an email before a telephone message due to our remote teaching right now. As more information is available, it will be posted on our website as well.

Take care!

Sincerely,

TCSD Exceptional Education Director